Rotorua Boys’ High School

PRINCIPAL: A.C. GRINTER BA(Hons), DipTchg

18 June 2020

To All Parents/Caregivers

Re : Local COVID-19 Scare

Nga mihi nui ki a koutou me te tangi hoki ki a ratou kua riro atu

Just letting you all know that school is operating on a “Business as Normal” basis today.

We have heard that the flight attendant test result was negative and that was the area of concern locally.
;li-:"n?et being the case there is no reason for us to do anything but keep school operating as normal at this
If there are any new developments, | will be in touch again. Please keep your boys attending school and

continuing with their learning at this time.

Nga mihi nui

A.C. Grinter
Principal
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